2 September 2022



David Hoare 30 Churchill Cres Allambie Heights NSW 2100 24-28 Campbell St Sydney NSW 2000 All mail to GPO Box 4009 Sydney NSW 2001 T+61 2 131 525 ausgrid.com.au

Dear David,

Ausgrid has reviewed your proposal for a retaining wall and driveway extension adjacent to Ausgrid's lot.

Ausgrid has no objection providing the works are located solely within your lot.

Regarding the front fence to Ausgrid's lot, Ausgrid will allow changes to the fence/gate providing the access width is no narrower than at present. If the gate is to be locked it is to be fitted with a standard Ausgrid security lock. No fixed panels will be permitted.

Regards,

Steve Head

Design Portfolio Manager - Sydney North & Central Coast

E. shead@ausgrid.com.au

T. 02 43258520

hlop bledel